
Members of the BPDA planning team will be available at the 
Charlestown Branch of the Boston Public Library to answer any 
questions you may have about the future of Charlestown or the 

planning process. Feel free to stop by at anytime 
between 5:00 PM - 7:00 PM on August 19th 

and/or 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM on September 17th

to join the conversation.  

Aug. 19 
5:00 PM - 7:00 PM

Sept. 17 
4:00 PM - 6:00 PM

Charlestown Branch Public Library
179 Main Street, Charlestown 02129


